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April 26th 2022 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Breakfast Club 
 
We are experiencing extremely high pupil numbers in Breakfast Club. This is being driven by the 
significant number of parents who are using the facility as a childcare provision, which it is not. 
Many pupils who attend have already had breakfast and for them to attend is simply wrong. I can 
only stress that this is a facility for pupils who need breakfast provision and unfortunately if 
numbers do not reduce to a more manageable number soon, we may need to limit numbers 
attending in each year group; thereby impacting on those who need the provision most.   
 
I would greatly appreciate your support with this. Please only send your child to breakfast club if 
they need breakfast. If you are providing your child with breakfast at home but are struggling for 
childcare from 8.25am until the start of the school day, this needs to be managed another way, 
other than by sending your child to breakfast club. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Neil Clode 
 

mailto:admin.llangewydd@bridgend.gov.uk

